
December 2, 2011 
Daimler Proposal to the UN Working Group on Human Rights and Transnational 
Corporations and Other Business Enterprises 
 
The creation of this new Working Group presents an opportunity for the UN to 
coordinate multiple human rights-related initiatives and guidance for business within 
an overarching framework.  Currently we see a need for an organized community to 
act as a clearinghouse for the various efforts, best practices, events, and 
opportunities relating to business and human rights. 
 
Additionally, a focus on specific and practical guidance aimed at assisting the 
business community to take human rights-related endeavors to a higher level would 
be beneficial from our perspective. 
 
As always, Daimler appreciates the opportunity to contribute feedback and ideas for 
emerging UN working groups and efforts.  We look forward to working with the 
experts involved in the coming months. 


